
 

LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

 

 

 

TO:  David Hulseberg  

  Village Manager 

 

FROM: Raymond J. Byrne 

  Chief of Police 

 

DATE: December 18, 2009 

 

 

SUBJECT: INTRODUCTION OF K9 UNIT OFFICER GREG SOHR AND CHICO 

 

Please be advised that the Lombard Police Department would like to have the above unit 

introduced at the Village Board meeting on January 7, 2009. 

 

Thank you. 

 

RJB:sgb 

 

cc:  Carol Bauer, Exec. Coord. 

       Deputy Chief Dane Cuny 

       Deputy Chief Pat Rollins 

 


